
Minutes of the BIGWILL Society meeting of 18 May, 2013 
 
The meeting was called to order by President Sandra Michaels at 10:05. After the 
Pledge of Allegiance, board member reports were called for. Our treasury now 
has $2,999.52, per John Bierlein.  
 
No old business remained from March. 
 
New business began with the call for a director, to fill the spot vacated by Richard 
Gilbert, who had volunteered to take the vacant secretary position after Sue 
Curtis’ resignation. While not resolved at the meeting, Al Munn volunteered for 
that position and was confirmed by the board in an online vote as of May 28th. 
 
A tour of London was announced for next year, to be run by former president of 
BIGWILL Ann Wells and Barbara Baker. This will take place from 5/28/14 to 
6/5/14. Contact info is Ann@wellsresearch.net 
 
Past president Roger Higgs issued an open offer to investigate requests for others 
at the Allen Library in Fort Wayne while he attends the FGS meeting there.  
 
The meeting then turned to Maureen Brady’s presentation and adjourned 
thereafter. 
 
Richard A. Gilbert 
Secretary 
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